
Due to disrespect and general naughtiness, Students are not allowed in locker rooms and past the fitness 
center to "hang out" during lunch.  This is for both Jr and Sr high lunch.  Further days like Wednesday will 
result in even more strict guidelines. - Mr. Staska

Locker rooms will now be locked during lunch hour.

Today’s Lunch: Cheesy bread w/ dunker sauce, veggies and fruit.

 Payton Taylor & Dan Dinneen- do not forget to practice with me this week so you can go to Denfeld.

Speech Team- the meeting place at school is by the auditorium!  Be 5 min early!  DO NOT FORGET YOUR SCRIPTS & 
BOOKS!!!  I have NO EXTRA extemp reading books - BRING YOURS!

7-9 Talent Search kids - if you didn’t get a field trip permission slip and want to go, you can pick one up in the hs office.

Talent Show sign up sheet is in the office.  All grades 7-12 are welcome!

Students that had a 3.0 or higher GPA for 1st Semester are invited to the annual UMD Hockey game. The game is on 
Saturday, February 28th at 7pm when the Bulldogs take on Nebraska. Permission slips will be mailed home today and need to be 
returned no later than Tuesday, February 17th.

All Varsity (9-12) baseball players see Mr. Jacobs sometime this week.

Any interested in Leadership Class should pick up their reading from Mr. Jacobs. Class starts next Monday.

JH Choir will be in Mr. Fischer’s room today 2nd hour, as Ms. J has a meeting.  Bring homework!

These students have LIBRARY BOOKS that are overdue and need to be returned or renewed!!  Peter Barta, Faye Bloom, 
Andrea Bohn, Blake Donner, Addie Gilbertson, Ben Goossens, Joey Jacobs, Gavin Jones,  Flynn Morgan, Ben Muller, Joe Oliver, Savanna 
Oliver, Amelia Pagan, Constance Pagan, Marshall Passer, James Rabideau, Averie Seibert, Karlee Tierney, Chandra Weimer, Maddie 
Wyttenback.

Seniors:  We are missing senior pictures from: Ryan Hafslund. We are missing both baby pictures AND senior pictures 
from: Karlee Tierney. Baby picture only: Morgan Kowitz, Markus Sobotta. Please let Mrs. Ryan know if you will not be able to have 
your senior picture by this time, or else we will either have to take one of you or use the picture from JMC.

LAST CHANCE to order your yearbook!  Yearbooks are on sale now for $50 through February 26th. If you wish to order a 
yearbook, please see Mrs. Ryan to turn in your money and order. After this date, there will only be a FEW extra yearbooks ordered 
for spring and the price will go up. Don’t miss out on your chance to reserve your yearbook copy today!!!!

Junior Duck Stamp Program. K-12 students from around the United States submit drawings to their state, territory or 
district competition. Winners from these competitions are then submitted to the Federal Junior Duck Stamp Design Contest. One 
image from the 54 “Best of Show” entries will become the next Junior Duck Stamp. Deadline is March 15th. See Deb for more info.

2015 Saving Endangered Species Youth Art Contest. Open to K-12 students. The grand prize is a round-trip flight 
to Washington, D.C. And accommodations for him/her and one guardian to attend a rewards ceremony in May. There are many other 
prizes as well. If interested see Deb for the info. Packet.
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Today’s subs: 

Love - "When you love somebody, your eyelashes go up and down and little stars come out of 
you."  Karen - age 7

Today
• V & JV GB 4:45pm) & BB (6:15pm) @ Silver Bay -

bus @ 1:40/dismissal @ 1:25


